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Dear Committee members
I am so disturbed to hear that a piece of legislation has been passed by the Queensland
Government which seriously infringes on my right to vote peacefully and without disturbance.
By removing the need to produce ID to vote, the Government is opening the way for vote rigging.
And worse, when the real voter turns up to vote they will probably be treated like an idiot who has
forgotten that they already voted.  That's the reality of how it would work out.  And no genuine
voter needs the stress.  If life was perfect and there was nobody around who would try any
opportunity at all to get elected, of course ID wouldn't be necessary. But life is not perfect and
political ambitions sometimes produce unsavory practices.  Let's not make it easier for them and
harder for everyone else. 
Please remove that legislation and let's get back to the way we need to be in the 21st Centruy -
aware, savvy and preventing problems before they start.
Thank you,
Margaret Kennedy

Golden Beach  Qld  4551   - registered voter in Queensland
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